
 

Judson Byron Hastings (1876-1949) was a Toronto photographer who specialized in taking school 

photographs. In this example, recently donated by Ed Wolk, the neatly posed members of class R2 at Victoria 

School in Tweed are joined by other children in the windows of the school building. One of them has her 

hands raised like claws and is snarling at the camera. We also notice that several of the children in the front 

row have nothing on their feet. 

We don’t know the identities of the teacher or any of the children in this photograph: let us know if you have 

any information! 

Community Archives of Belleville and Hastings County, 254 Pinnacle Street, Belleville ON K8N 3B1 613-967-3304 archives@cabhc.ca 

CABHC: 2022-026 Photograph of class at Victoria School in Tweed, 1920 

https://www.flickr.com/photos/cabhc/51944310024/


We are online at:        cabhc.ca     flickr.com/cabhc @CArchivesBHC facebook.com/CABHC 

 

This month, our reading room exhibit takes a look at the 

cheese-making industry in Belleville and Hastings County. 

 

 

2022-019 The Daily Ontario  for 20 

March 1930 

2022-020 RCAF Takes Over OSD, 

1941-1944, 2021 

2022-021 Newsletter from Ryan 

Williams MP, 2022  

2022-022 Digital photograph of 

property at 217 Pinnacle Street, 

Belleville, 2022 

2022-023 Deeds, correspondence 

and plans relating to 9 Smith 

Crescent, Belleville, 1956-1970 

2022-024 Research notes on the 

Ku Klux Klan in Hastings County, 

2022 

2022-025 Photograph of Ontario 

Business College students, 1896 

2022-026 Photograph of students 

at Victoria School, Tweed, 1920 

2022-027 Reproduction of a 

photograph of St. Michael's Hockey 

Team, 1919  

2022-028 Deeds relating to 

properties in Stirling and Rawdon 

Township, 1842-1896 

CABHC: TR 0946 Black 
Diamond Cheese, 1960s 

CABHC: HC01556 Hastings County dairy 
display at a trade fair, c.1930 

 

A recent visit by a group from the Probus Club of 

Belleville marked a new stage in the reopening of the 

Community Archives since the pandemic first struck in 

2020. We have not been able to host groups of visitors 

for tours of our facility due to the various closures and 

restrictions in force during the past two years. 

It was a pleasure to display some of the records held 

here at the archives and to be able to share their stories 

with the visitors.

Members of the Probus Club of Belleville visited the Community 
Archives on 31 March 2022 

https://www.flickr.com/photos/cabhc/51928710755/
https://discover.cabhc.ca/cheese-black-diamond-history
https://www.flickr.com/photos/cabhc/21326079230/

